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PPiittttssbbuurrgg  UUnniiffiieedd  SSeeeekkss  NNaammeess  ffoorr  nneeww  
CCoonnttiinnuuaattiioonn  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll  

 
Pittsburg Unified School District will open a new continuation high school in the fall of 2012.  The school will be 
located on Stoneman Avenue.  To begin the process of naming the new school, an invitation is being extended to 
the community to submit names for consideration.  Forms are available on the district website at 
www.pittsburg.k12.ca.us or can be completed at 2000 Railroad Avenue, Pittsburg, Ca. 94565; and submitted to the 
Superintendent’s Office.  The School Naming Committee will share their recommendations with the School Board 
on June 8, 2011. 
 
All forms must be submitted by Noon - Monday, May 23, 2011.  The following criteria will be used in 
recommending a name: 
 

1. After the geographical area. 
2. After a figure, prominent in the history of the world, nation, state, or community. 
3. After a person who has made significant contributions to the school system and to the community. 
4. After a person who has been instrumental in the betterment of the nation, State or local community 
5. To reflect the cultural diversity of the school district or the community. 

 
 

Pittsburg Unified School District 
2000 Railroad Avenue 
Pittsburg, CA 94565 

925-473-2351 
 

NAMING NEW SCHOOL 
 
Suggestion for New School’s name: 
 
Justification: (why this name should be chosen) 
 
 

 

 

Your Name: 
 
Phone #: 
 
Email: 
 
Return to the Superintendent’s Office by Noon – Monday, May 23, 2011 
 

http://www.pittsburg.k12.ca.us/�

